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The maintenance department has started some yard work mowing 

and weed eating all around the district and catching up with Work 

Orders since the snow quit.  

 

We moved the remaining of auto & wood shop materials to them. 

 

We also have been moving lots of chairs & tables for different 

events such as testing at the High School, Staff Appreciation, and 

BCC Graduation. 

 

Next week we plan on doing some cleaning and sweeping around 

the district.  We will also be cleaning around BHS for graduation. 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  

 

  


